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Ridership Table Notes Long-Range Transit Plan Update

Route 5 extension in August

•	 Line 19: Ridership for FY 2018 exceeded the 
previous year by 2%.

•	 Line 8: While lower than in June 2017, June 
numbers are in line with the 5 year average for 
the ‘Student’ category.
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•	 Staff is working with AECOM to finalize 
‘Existing Conditions’ portion of plan by mid-
July. 

•	 The first Steering Committee meeting will 
be held July 16th. 

•	 Work has begun on writing the ‘Develop 
Priorities’ and “Budget Priorities” section 
for the Phase II MetroQuest survey.

•	 Route 5 will be extended to 33rd and Arrowhead (just west of Gage) 
with the August service update. 

•	 This will provide full schedule service to a section of southwest 
Topeka previously served by the 29 Special.

•	 SOTO 
•	 761 trips in the month of June.
•	 4,374 total trips provided through 

6/30/18.

•	 CITY PLANNING PROCESSES
•	 Momentum 2022: Andy Fry attending 

meetings as part of Infrastructure/
Mobility/Quality of Place subcommittee. 

•	 Bus Stop upgrades: Propoerty owner 
permissions have been obtained for 43 
stops and they are in the process for the 
next phase.
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